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October 13, 2020 

1:00 PM 

 

 

Dear School Patrons: 

 

We have a confirmed COVID-19 positive teacher and bus driver involving a PreK class and Bus #6. 

We have currently notified all parties associated with the classroom and the bus to start a 

quarantine period at this time.  
 

We are currently working to identify anyone else that may qualify for quarantine by using our 

surveillance system. At this time we believe our list of individuals is complete and our continued 

review is for an extra level of caution. If there are others that are identified we will make those contacts 

as soon as possible.  

 

This quarantine involves students at Parkview, Middle School and High School. 

 

 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 


